Cont student, no award, eligible for Ev Need Grant as have EFC < 3000
Hello Lynette:
Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, tuition waivers and work study available through the MPA program.  

Due to limited funds and a large pool of financial aid applicants, we are not able to offer you an MPA financial aid award for 2011-12. 

However, if you filed your FAFSA on the March 15th priority deadline, you will be seriously considered for an Evergreen Need Grant of $2,700, because your “Expected Family Contribution” is less than $3,000. These awards are made by the campus Financial Aid Office on a first-come, first-served basis. Continuing students are currently projected to be awarded by end of May. 

We’re sorry that MPA hasn’t been able to offer you financial assistance. You may still be eligible for student loans to assist with your educational expenses.  For more information on this, contact the campus Financial Aid Office, at 360-867-6205.

We wish you much success next year and look forward to working with you.

Best to you,

Randee
